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I oppose this bill for the obvious reasons; it costs tax payers too much!!   

I feel ODOT could prioritize the money they have and quite outsourcing their budgets 

to other entities. Such as the homeless crisis in Oregon, illegal immigrant subsidies 

and climate programs.  So much money came from the supposed "infrastructure" 

payment that is not being used to help the taxpayers of this state.  We already pay 

one of the highest taxes on fuel.  These types of proposals are making Oregon not a 

desirable state to live in.  Do your jobs better and work within your budgets and cut 

out some of the waste!  


